
was made aware that the budget for this vital organization is proposed to be underfunded for the next 

year, 2020-2021 budget 

I would like to be on record that this is not being responsible to the citizens of the eastside communities  

They council did so much over the last year to provide some peace of mind to give us brush 

removal/ladder fuels so we have a better chance of getting out of our communities to safety  

Please reconsider not cutting their budget by 75% 

I know times are tight due to lack of tax revenue lost due to Covid 19 but I hope you can find a way 

 

Thank you  

Chari McCleary 


